
WSR 22-23-125
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING

(Home Inspector Licensing Advisory Board)
[Filed November 18, 2022, 2:27 p.m.]

The Washington state home inspector advisory licensing board 
meeting, originally scheduled for December 8, 2022, has been canceled, 
as there will not be a quorum.
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